
For more information on ICT careers go to: www.youthcentral.vic.gov.au/jobs/ict

Young people say they are confused about what’s involved 
in working in ICT – and that they’re not sure about their 
options once they complete technology-related courses. 

This session is designed to help students better 
understand the diverse careers available to them in ICT,  
by providing them with the facts from people already 
working in this innovative and growing field.
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For further information please contact Irene Evgeniadis on 0409 416 796 
or email michelleb@acslink.net.au

in information and communication technology

An invitation to

upload your future

With the information and communication technology 
(ICT) sector expanding rapidly, technology jobs 
are taking-off in Australia. Over the past two 

years, the number of ICT positions advertised has 
increased by 50 per cent. From fashion to finance 

to pharmaceuticals, there are employers waiting for 
people with the right technology skills. 

Contact name:

School:

Number of students attending: Contact phone no:

Contact email:

Wednesday 21st 
of September 2011 

9.00am – midday

Victoria University 
Room T226, Telford Building  
Footscray Nicholson Campus 

Corner of Nicholson and  
Buckley Streets, Footscray 

Please register by  
14th September 2011 via 

email: michelleb@acslink.net.au 

This industry-led event is a chance for students to get the 
facts on technology courses and careers from the people 
studying and working in the field. 

The event will commence with a Q&A panel session of 
industry experts about ICT careers, followed by three 
interactive and engaging workshops that will showcase 
different aspects of ICT including:

Voice over IP (VOIP) – setting up the software and 
equipment to make phone calls using the internet protocol

Web Design – learn the basics of constructing a web page

Image Capture – computer animation including a live 
demonstration of a wireless Motion Capture (MoCap) system.

Free event. Morning tea will be provided.  
If schools arrange buses to and from Victoria University, 
invoices can be reimbursed by contacting  
michelleb@acslink.net.au.


